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Steven Liang

From: Christal Walker <chrisma879@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2023 8:47 PM
To: WaterRateBoard
Subject: I wish to testify against another raise in our utility bill

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender. 
________________________________ 
 
Furthermore, we have a bad water system like, Flint Michigan, Miami, Fla and others. 
 
Please receive the Watchdog 2020 that exposed our bad water system. 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


